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October 9, 2024

Dear FLC Families,

On Thursday, October 17, 2024, Franklin Learning Center will be administering the College
Board exams: SAT/PSAT and PSAT 8/9 to all students. In order to provide our students with an
optimal testing environment it is in students’ best interest to test in two phases.

Students in grades 10-12 must report to school at or before 7:55 AM to take the SAT/PSAT,
we recommend that they arrive earlier. We will start on time and release students for lunch at
11:15 AM. Lunch will be provided for all students from 11:00 AM - 12:00 PM.

9th-grade students at Franklin Learning Center must report to school at or before 11:15
AM. Upon arrival, 9th graders will report to the auditorium and/or to have lunch. 9th graders will
report to their testing rooms by 11:45 AM and begin testing no later than 12:00 PM. All students
are required to attend school on Thursday, October 17, 2024.

Finally, please remind your child to bring their fully charged Chromebook for testing, no
other device is permitted to be used.

If you have any questions about the information in the letter please feel free to contact the school
or email me at nlee@philasd.org.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Nicole Lee
Principal

MISSION STATEMENT
FLC is an inclusive school community dedicated to providing a diverse student body with a rigorous
and culturally-responsive education that prepares students with the professional and social skills they
need to be outstanding community members of the city, nation, and world.
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